
           Livonia Public Schools 
Information and Instructional Technology 

 

 

 

Date:  September 14, 2021    
 

To: Phil Francis, Director of Operations 

    

From:   Timothy Klan, Administrator of Information and Instructional Technology 

 

Re:    FHS/SHS Collaboration Room AV 
 
 

Please include a recommendation to approve the purchase of Audio 
Visual equipment for the collaboration spaces at Stevenson High School 
and Franklin High School on the agenda of the Board of Education, 
Committee of the Whole Meeting, on September 21, 2021. 
 
The recommendation is to install a total of 13 televisions and related 
equipment in the collaboration spaces of these two buildings. Churchill 
High School received similar equipment as part of a pilot in the 2013 Bond 
project.  
 
The recommendation is to award the contract to Inacomp Technical 
Services Group. The cost of this project is $36,095. The purchase will be 
made using funds from the 2013 bond fund.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 

 
 


